
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery 

Newsletter 

Diploma work 

As part of our work on ‘Protecting and Respecting 

the Environment’ we had a visit from Julia at 

‘Prickly Edge Hedgehog Rescue’. 

She told us lots of important thing about 

different hedgehogs, how they felt, what to do if 

we found a sick hedgehog and how to keep our 

gardens safe for hedgehogs and other wildlife. 

 

 

          
 

 

      
 

Next Half Term 

Our theme next half term is ‘How does your 

garden grow’ and we will be exploring lots of 

different plants and how they grow. 

We are hoping to do lots of planting with the 

children both, indoors and outdoors, so if anyone 

has any unwanted bags of compost or small plant 

pots they would be most gratefully received! 

 

 

Reading 

Our favourite 5 books next term are 

Jack and the Beanstalk 

The Little Red Hen 

Oliver’s Vegetables 

Jasper’s Beanstalk 

The Very Hungry Caterpillar 

 

All are lovely books and well worth sharing with 

your child! 

 

Many thanks, again, for your continuing support. 

The Nursery Team 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2024 - Nursery 

Nursery Staff 

Mrs Harrison: Teacher (Monday to Thursday) 

Mrs Earnshaw: Teacher (Friday)  

Mrs Naylor: Nursey Nurse 

Hello 

A belated ‘Happy New Year’ to you all! 

It’s been a great start to the year – our new 

children are all settled, happy and extending 

their learning every day – a big ‘Welcome’ to our 

new morning and afternoon children (and their 

Parents/Carers).   

 

                               
Theme/Topic 

We have been exploring many different aspects 

of ‘Caring for Animals’. 

The ‘pets’ in our Home corner have been 

receiving some excellent care and the children 

have really enjoyed sharing information about 

their own pets with us. 

We are making our own pet homes and the 

children have been developing and using many 

different skills - thinking about size, attaching, 

cutting and decorating. The results are looking 

good! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                           

 

          

  

           

Twitter X 

 Don’ forget to keep checking Twitter each 

week!  

@OPALG_N 

Don’t forget to tweet your child’s achievements 

at home also!  

 

 

 

  

  

  


